
PLACE ON BOARD LETTERHEAD 

 

May 9, 2018 

 

Michael Houlemard, Executive Director 

Fort Ord Reuse Authority 

920 2nd Avenue, Suite A 

Marina, CA 93933 

 

Subject: Increase prioritization of and commit to fully fund the Davis Road South of Blanco 

transportation improvement project 

 

Dear Mr. Houlemard, 

 

The Davis Road South of Blanco transportation improvement project is a top priority for the 

County of Monterey. This project will provide needed improvements including construction of 

the Davis Road bridge, road enhancements for part of the Regional Multi-Modal Corridor 

project, and intersection improvements at Davis Road and Reservation Road to mitigate for the 

East Garrison development.  The County has completed an EIR and is in the process of finalizing 

the plans.    

 

In consideration of FORA’s Capital Improvement Program for fiscal year 2019-2020 (FY19-20) 

and uncertainty of future Fort Ord Community Facility District funding availability post-FORA’s 

legislated sunset date of June 30, 2020, the County requests that FORA increase the prioritization 

of the Davis Road South of Blanco project in the FY19-20 Capital Improvement Program, and 

commit to fully funding its share of the project prior to FORA’s sunset.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Luis A. Alejo, Chair 

Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

 

 
 


